
Good morning, homeowners and Residents 

The Leak Doctor was able to locate the leak under the sidewalk at the rear of the M building, M5-6.  At 

this time the water will not be turned off.  Bryan Plumbing will be out to determine the best way to 

expose the pipe; removing the bottom steps of the backstairs leading to M-6 or removing the a/c unit 

that sits next to the sidewalk. 

Thank you again for working with our vendors. 

Trish 

 

 


